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Excellence in Promoting the Value of Certification
Palm Beach County Chapter

The Palm Beach County Chapter (PBCC) is committed to 
enhancing critical care and progressive care nurses’ knowledge 
and opportunity to become certified. To promote certification, 
PBCC will sponsor two virtual certification review sessions, and set 
up a raffle to win a certification exam fee and a drawing for a free 
certification review. PBC Chapter events will provide meaningful 
recognition to certified nurses. This recognition will showcase 
certified nurses through social media, and at monthly chapter 
meetings with specialty pins for PCCN or CCRN. Plus, an annual 
Certification Luncheon/Symposium will acknowledge certified 
nurses with a gift and awarded CEUs. Hospitals are informed and 
encouraged to spotlight their certified nurses in a designated area 
along with incorporating certification in the clinical ladder. This 
is the chapter’s 50th anniversary; each year PBC Chapter Rises 
Together, proud to support nurses and their journey to certification.




